
CITY OF BAYPORT
294 NORTH 3RD STREET

BAYPORT, MN 55003

_____________________________________________________________

NOTICE OF CITY COUNCIL WORKSHOP

*** Please note: There will be no public comment taken at the workshop. ***

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council will hold a workshop at Bayport City Hall on 
Monday, August 23, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. The purpose of the workshop is to discuss the preliminary city 
budget for 2022 and an update on the Bayport Fire Department.

Adam Bell, City Administrator




